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Gamecocks Earn Statewide Recognition 🏆 USC faculty, students and alumni
received top awards at this year's South Carolina Pharmacy Association Annual
Conference. Read more...

FROM THE DEAN'S DESK

In less than one month, we will welcome the Class of 2028 to the College of

Pharmacy. I’m excited to meet the newest members of our college. Welcoming new

students is a highlight of our academic year. Speaking of highlights, we have a lot of

great news from the college about our faculty, staff, and students, including several

awards from last month’s South Carolina Pharmacy Association Conference. We have

also received exciting news that our college has hit a record high in research funding

received from the National Institutes of Health – we will share more about these great

stories in the coming weeks. I wish you and your families the best and that you enjoy

the rest of your summer!

Stephen J. Cutler, Ph.D.

Student pharmacists keep learning

through the summer

Students are keeping busy through
the summer, continuing to grow in

their expertise as they take part in
various competitions meant to

challenge their knowledge.

READ MORE

Greenville campus prepares to

welcome new cohort

More students are opting to spend
their third year at our Greenville

campus, as the location offers a
smaller class setting and team-based

environment.

READ MORE
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College of Pharmacy honors top

pharmacy preceptors

USC and the Palmetto Experiential
Education Partnership have

announced the 2023 recipients of
PEEP Awards for dedication and

excellence as outstanding
preceptors.

READ MORE 

Alumni Q&A with

Sam Glenn ('20)

Growing up with pharmacist parents,
Sam Glenn knew about traditional

pharmacy roles. After visiting
campus, his eyes were opened to the

many paths he could pursue with a
Pharm.D.

READ MORE 

AROUND THE COLLEGE

Birth & Beyond: When it comes to understanding the challenges related
to pregnancy, birth and early childhood, USC’s researchers deliver
answers.
 
The application for Fall 2024 admission to our Doctor of Pharmacy
program is now open. Application requirements, dates and deadlines
can be found at go.sc.edu/pharmd

EVENTS & OPPORTUNITIES

Gamecock Young Alumni Happy Hour
Thursday, July 20 - 5:30 p.m.

Join us this week at Columbia Craft Brewing Company! The Colleges of
Pharmacy, Arts and Sciences, HRSM, Nursing, Social Work,
Information/Communications, Engineering/Computing, School of Music,
Honors College, and Darla Moore School of Business are hosting a joint
young alumni happy hour in Columbia. Details and registration
 

USC Homecoming Weekend
October 13-15, 2023

Visit the USC Alumni Association website for this year’s events and a to-do
list to make the most of your time while you’re back home in Columbia.

Alumni: Submit information or updates

715 Sumter Street, Columbia, SC 29208

sc.edu/pharmacy | alumni@cop.sc.edu
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